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The Station Manager
CRTV
Buea

Dear Sir,

Postgraduate Admissions for the20l6l2017 Academic Year

We would be grateful if you could make the following announcement several times
over your local and national network.

"The Vice-Chancellor of the University of Buea invites applications from suitably
qualified candidates for admission into postgraduate programmes for the 201612017
academic year.

Applicants are advised to visit the University's Website (www.ubuea.cm) for
details of the programmes advertised and all other relevant information.

The closing date for submission of application is 09 September 2016".

Thank you for your usual collaboration.

Yours sincerely,
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